
Minutes 

An evidentiary hearing of the Department of Public Health was held in the 

following matter on February 1, 2024, remotely via Microsoft Teams: 

 

Erin Ostberg, Licensed Clinical Social Worker- Petition No. 2023-1527 

 

Erin Ostberg appeared on her own behalf. Attorney Linda Fazzina appeared on 

behalf of the Department of Public Health. No votes were taken. The proceedings 

were digitally recorded. 

The hearing convened at 11:03 am with Attorney Stacy M. Schulman presiding. 

The hearing adjourned at 12:45 pm. 

 


